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The Nottinghamshire County Council (Great North Road, Cromwell) 
(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (3323) 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an Order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil 
Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 
1086), as amended, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Cromwell in the District of Newark 
and Sherwood: - 
 
Vehicles will be prohibited from Waiting At Any Time along the following lengths of road: - 

 
 

Great North Road, Cromwell (east side) 
 

• From a point 70 metres north of its junction with the A1 in a northerly direction for 157 metres. 

 
Relevant documents may be inspected at during opening hours: - 
 

a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

 
b) Collingham Community Partnership Library, 71 High Street Collingham, Newark, NG23 7LB 

 
Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk ) 
 
THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON 31st MARCH 2022 

 
The proposals are designed to reduce the likelihood of traffic conflict on Great North Road, Cromwell 
between the end of the northbound A1 off-slip road and the rear HGV access to the Cromwell Service 
Station 
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